
 
Please Join Us For 

A Conversation with Edward Mosby  
(Local Indigenous Psychologist)  

About social and emotional well-being for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples  

to  

Commemorate the Anniversary of the 
National Apology to Australia’s  

Indigenous Peoples 
Friday, 13th February 2015 

at  

The University of Queensland Rural Clinical School 
Cambridge Street, Rockhampton 

(Between Canning and Quarry Streets) 

3:00pm to 4:00pm 

Discussion will be followed by Afternoon Tea 
 

Please RSVP by Wednesday 11th February 2015 
Ros Dunphy T 49 99 2936 E roslyn.dunphy@uq.edu.au 

mailto:roslyn.dunphy@uq.edu.au

